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Following the cancellation of our 2020 Open due to Coronavirus we sent an e mail to every 

skater who had supplied an e mail on their entry form.  This gave details of how to claim 

your refund for the entry fee and was sent on 19th March. 

Despite being sent in small batches, it appears that some may have gone into spam boxes.  

If you have not received your e mail, please check your spam box and if it is not there or if 

you have deleted it, please e mail us on miscopenentries@yahoo.com. 

We would like to thank the huge number who have responded so far and who should now 

have received their refund into the bank account supplied to us.  Some were contacted 

again last week following a response from the bank to check details.  If you received this 

personal e mail and have not yet responded please can we ask you to do so as soon as 

possible. 

MISC would like to finish the refunds as speedily as possible so would ask for your help in 

supplying details as soon as possible if you have not done so.  We apologise if anyone has 

not received the e mail but ask you to contact us and we will send it again. 

We thank you all for your patience and co-operation in what was a massive task for us and 

look forward to seeing you all again in 2021.  We are very grateful for the many messages of 

thanks and appreciation we have received over the last 2 weeks.  This has shown the 

support and strength that we give to each other as part of the skating community, so much 

more important when we are apart and going through such a dreadful time in the World. 

MISC hope you are all safe and well and finding other ways to keep up your enthusiasm 

during difficult months. Stay safe, hard as it is for active people who are not used to staying 

at home!   

Hope to see you in 2021! 

 

The Committee of MISC 


